MESSAGE TO B&R FAMILY
ON FOUNDATION DAY

Dear Colleagues,

Heartfelt greetings to the Bridge and Roof family on the occasion of the 103
Foundation Day on 16" January, 2022 and pray that all of you and all your dear
ones remain healthy and safe.

The last two years have been critical for the company and its business model. But
Bridge and Roof has been able to overcome this by taking on the challenges and
continuously keeping pace with the technological advancements. Your
perseverance has enabled us to strengthen and regroup ourselves in spite of the
arduous circumstances and we can take on new challenges head-on even while
we continue to deliver all our old commitments almost without pause.

We now need to further strengthen Bridge and Roof’s vast network and the
technology developed with years of experience in various types of projects
bearing Strategic and National Importance. Hence, we need to deliver our current
commitments speedily so that we can then bid and secure new contracts in
existing areas of operation and diversify into new fields. Being a preferred project
partner on the Indian industrial scene and also grow globally, is the surest way to
ensure the future of the Company and hence the future of all of us who spend
significant parts of our lives working for the Company, with the support of our
families and friends.

It is important that all of us nurture the business with its needs for vast numbers of
people and it is important that we continue taking preventive measures and follow
COVID appropriate behaviour especially sanitization of all workplaces and
residential quarters.

| feel extremely proud to be a part of an organisation that has completed more
than a hundred years of service to the nation, which has only been possible due
to the dedication and cohesion of all its employees, former and present.

With Best Wishes,

RAJESH KUMAR SINGH
Chairman and Managing Director
BRIDGE & ROOF CO. (I) LTD.
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